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23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

PTA Spring Disco 

Our PTA Spring Disco raised a whopping £1,150 in total!  Thank you so much to our PTA for 
all of your efforts, the event was a huge success, and monies raised will go towards enhancing 
our outdoor area for the children. Thanks to Mrs Ferguson for supporting the PTA so well, and 
of course to our families that brought their children along to the event.  Look out for more 
events after half term and don’t forget, all parents are welcome, and we’d love to see you at 
PTA meetings.   

Choir Performance 

On Wednesday our choir performed at the Shakespeare North Playhouse in Prescot.  They 
sang brilliantly and had some moves to match!  Well done children and Mrs Ferguson,  

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Year 4 children will take their multiplication tables check the week after half term.  Please 
support the children by practicing speedy recall of the times tables with them at home over the 
break.  Please speak to Ms Hester if you would like some tips on how to best help at home 
with this.   

Year 1 Phonic Screening Check 

Year 1 children will be taking their phonic screening check the first week back after half term.  
Some of our children will bring home sounds and words to practice, as well as QR codes to 
access Read, Write Inc. videos.  Please support the children by spending some time each day 
practicing.  Please speak to Mrs Ferguson, Miss Rossiter or Miss Taylor if you would like to 
talk through how you can help your child at home.  Staff are always happy to help. 

Safety in School 

Can we please remind you that the only earrings children should wear for school are small 
studs.  Hoops and other earrings present risk of injury if they get caught or pulled.  Also, 
children should not wear nail varnish or false nails of any description for school.  This includes 
stick on, acrylic and gel nails. Thank you for your support with this.   

Madrid Trip 

Some of our Year 5 children have been in Madrid this week where they have been 
sightseeing, experienced Spanish culture and have visited a Spanish primary school for the 
day.  They have had a great time and are on their way home this evening. 
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PGL Trip 

Our Year 6 children have been on their residential to PGL in Shrewsbury this week.  They 
have had a wonderful time and enjoyed a whole range of outdoor challenges.  Year 6 staff said 
the children’s behaviour was outstanding.  Well done everyone.   

Wishing you all a lovely half term, let’s hope the sun shines!   

We’ll see you all bright and early on Monday 9th June. 

Kind Regards, 

SMAAA Staff 


